
Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com>

Plaque

4 messages

Christeen Mackenzie <Christeen.Mackenzie@tasman.govt.nz> Mon, Mar 14, 2022 at 8:27 PM
To: Nick Chin <nick.chin@tasman.govt.nz>
Cc: MDCA <info@ourmapua.org>

Hi NIck


At the Mapua meeting tonight they have discussed the positioning of a plaque to recognise a piece of history in relation to the Mapua Wharf.
Where they wanted to put it has been scuttled by one of the property lessees. Are you able to give Paul (the Chair) a ring and discuss who can
agree to what with respect to the location of the plaque. His phone number is 0212888338.


Thanks so much

Christeen


Christeen Mackenzie

Waimea-Moutere Ward Councillor

Christeen.mackenzie@tasman.govt.nz

Mobile: 0274387949
 ​

Christeen Mackenzie
Councillor
Call +64 3 543 8400  |  
Mobile +64 27 438 7949  |  
Christeen.Mackenzie@tasman.govt.nz
Private Bag 4, Richmond 7050, NZ


This e-mail message and any attached files may contain confidential information, and may be subject to
legal professional privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete


Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com> Mon, Mar 14, 2022 at 8:50 PM
To: Paul McIntosh <pmcintosh64@yahoo.com>

Hi Paul,
Not having been at the meeting tonight and now seeing this email from Christeen, I am now unclear why it is being suggested you make
contact with Nick. I have already had a conversation with Nick and as a result I thought (as per my report) a new location has been determined
outside of 'Darby & Joan" 
I do not see any point in rehashing this topic with Nick any further - he did his best in the first instance to work with the owner of Rimu Wine
Bar, unfortunately this owner has never been very accommodating with regard to anything that is outside what he wants and there is a long
history of this. The location outside Darby & Joan is still relevant to the old Aquarium site.
I hope this adds some clarity to the situation.
Cheers Marion
[Quoted text hidden]

Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com> Thu, Mar 17, 2022 at 9:52 AM
To: Christeen Mackenzie <Christeen.Mackenzie@tasman.govt.nz>
Cc: nick.chin@tasman.govt.nz

Good morning Christeen,
I hope you are well.
I would like to let you know that the plaque has now been permanently placed in the pathing our Darby & Joan at Port Mapua.  I found Nick to
be extremely polite, amenable & willing to find a suitable solution & it was a pleasure working with him.
Because I was absent from MDCA’s Monday night meeting I was not able to speak to this queries on the night. I had provided a full report & I
am unsure why this even came into question.
I was interacting with Nick regarding the plaques placement & even though we were not able to achieve the options MDCA initially desired due
to reasons explained in my report to MDCA, Nick very diplomatically found an alternative location close by.
One of the things I have learnt from being on the Mapua Waterfront Working Group is there are at least two TDC tenants at Port Mapua who
are only interested in what they want and unfortunately they appear to always be able to call the shots with TDC’s commercial dept. The
personalities of the two tenants who have created most of the problems for community at the wharf over the years are not the easiest to work
with. 

mailto:Christeen.mackenzie@tasman.govt.nz
tel:+64%2027%20438%207949
mailto:Christeen.Mackenzie@tasman.govt.nz
https://www.twitter.com/tasmandc
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Being a landlord myself, I personally would not tolerate a tenant of mine dictating to me how things will be and it is a pity that TDC do not
appear to stand firmer & enables them to impact community use of the wharf area. I even know that from time to time other businesses have
issue with them as well.
I appreciate you being willing to follow issues up on behalf of MDCA, however, in this instance things were in hand.
Take care,
Kind Regards
Marion Satherley 


Sent from my iPhone

On 14/03/2022, at 8:27 PM, Christeen Mackenzie <Christeen.Mackenzie@tasman.govt.nz> wrote:


Hi NIck


At the Mapua meeting tonight they have discussed the positioning of a plaque to recognise a piece of history in relation to the
Mapua Wharf. Where they wanted to put it has been scuttled by one of the property lessees. Are you able to give Paul (the
Chair) a ring and discuss who can agree to what with respect to the location of the plaque. His phone number is 0212888338.


Thanks so much

Christeen


Christeen Mackenzie

Waimea-Moutere Ward Councillor

Christeen.mackenzie@tasman.govt.nz

Mobile: 0274387949
 ​

Christeen Mackenzie
Councillor
Call +64 3 543 8400  |  
Mobile +64 27 438 7949  |  
Christeen.Mackenzie@tasman.govt.nz
Private Bag 4, Richmond 7050, NZ
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Christeen Mackenzie <Christeen.Mackenzie@tasman.govt.nz> Mon, Mar 21, 2022 at 10:45 AM
To: Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com>

Hi Marion

I hope things are good with you.  Nice photo in the Newsline!  Pleased to hear that Nick was good to work with - he seems to have a different
approach than the previous officer.  I must look out for the plaque next time I am in Mapua.

Regards
Christeen

Christeen Mackenzie
Waimea-Moutere Ward Councillor
Christeen.mackenzie@tasman.govt.nz
Mobile: 0274387949

 ​

Christeen Mackenzie
Councillor
Call +64 3 543 8400  |  
Mobile +64 27 438 7949  |  
Christeen.Mackenzie@tasman.govt.nz
Private Bag 4, Richmond 7050, NZ


This e-mail message and any attached files may contain confidential information, and may be subject to
legal professional privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete


On 17/03/2022, at 9:52 AM, Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com> wrote:
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﻿ Good morning Christeen,
[Quoted text hidden]


